
 
 
 
Date: February 21, 2008 
 
To: ASTM Sequence III Testing Laboratories 
 
From: Jason H. Bowden / OH Technologies, Inc. 
 
Re: Seq. III CPD Technical Memo 12  
 3F05X-01, RAIL, OIL – BATCH CODE 13 – GAP INSPECTION 
 
Cc: Mr. Sid Clark / General Motors Powertrain 
 Mr. Rich Grundza/ Test Monitoring Center 
 
 
 
3F05X-01, RAIL, OIL – BATCH CODE 13 – GAP INSPECTION 
Please be advised that one lab has identified approximately twelve oil rails that have abnormal 
gaps (i.e. oversized and / or gaps that were not square) 
 
If laboratories identify any 3F05X-01 OIL RAILS that they deem suspect, please return this 
material to OH Technologies, Inc. for full inspection / replacement. 
 
OH Technologies, Inc. is currently working with our vendor to determine the root cause for this 
error.  Corrective action will be taken. 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item please do not hesitate 
to call. 


